
 

 
Pericom Semiconductor Corp. • 3545 North First St. • San Jose, CA 95134 • USA 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTIFICATION (PDN) 
 

PDN Number: 08-0100 

Issue Date:January 14, 2008 

Product(s) Affected: PI6C2952FB, PI6C2952FBE, PI6C2972FC, 
PI6C2972FCE
Alternative Supply Sources: N/A 

Last Purchase Date *: March 28, 2008 

Last Shipment Date *: June 30, 2008 

 
Reason for Discontinuing Listed Products: 

 Obsolete Design/Process Technology 

 Obsolete Package/Assembly Technology 

 No current or rapidly declining sales 

 Other : Discontinued package. 
 
See Product List Attachment:  Yes;  No  

 
Pericom Contact: Ed Mello 

Title: Director, Quality Systems 

Phone: (408) 435-0800, Ext. 207 

Fax: (408) 321-0324 

eMail: emello@pericom.com 

* Note: 
These two products have been discontinued 
because the level of business has fallen below 
the numbers needed to sustain them.  Our 
suppliers for these LQFP packages are also 
discontinuing due to low production volumes. 
 

 
Customer Acknowledgement: 
Customer:       

Name:       

Title:       

Date:       

E-Mail:       

Phone:       

Fax:       

Customers may use this form to acknowledge receipt of this notification, or can e-mail the Pericom contact noted above. 

Customer Comments:       
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